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Lies Told In Silence Mar 31 2020 In May 1914, Helene Noisette’s father
believes war is imminent. Convinced Germany will head straight for
Paris, he sends his wife, daughter, mother and younger son to
Beaufort, a small village in northern France. But when war erupts two
months later, the German army invades neutral Belgium, sweeping south
towards Paris. And by the end of September, Beaufort is less than
twenty miles from the front. During the years that follow, with the
rumbling of guns ever present in the distance, three generations of
women come together to cope with deprivation, fear and the dreadful
impacts of war. In 1917, Helene falls in love with a young Canadian
soldier wounded in the battle of Vimy Ridge. But war has a way of
separating lovers and families, of twisting promises and dashing
hopes, and of turning the naïve and innocent into the jaded and warweary. As the months pass, Helene is forced to reconcile dreams for
the future with harsh reality. Lies Told in Silence examines love and
loss, duty and sacrifice, and the unexpected consequences of lies.
Duplicate Death Jun 26 2022 London is the scene for a card party
given by a social-climbing hostess. Suddenly, the party is interrupted
by murder, both victims strangled by the same sinister method.
Unfinished Clue Sep 29 2022
The Corinthian Oct 19 2021 IF YOU LOVE BRIDGERTON, YOU'LL LOVE
GEORGETTE HEYER! 'A rollicking good read that will be of particular
joy to Bridgerton viewers ... the permanent glister of scandal [...]
ties the whole thing together' INDEPENDENT 'My generation's Julia
Quinn' ADJOA ANDOH, star of Bridgerton, in RED 'One of my perennial
comfort authors. Heyer's books are as incisively witty and quietly
subversive as any of Jane Austen's' JOANNE HARRIS

__________________________ The only question which hangs over the life
of Sir Richard Wyndham, notable whip, dandy and Corinthian, is one of
marriage. Wyndham is contemplating his upcoming proposal with
considerable dismay, when he chances upon a beautiful young fugitive,
Penelope, making a dramatic exit from her home. Impressed, intrigued,
and a little worse for drink, he decides to help Penelope flee. What
follows is a shockingly perilous advantage - one which might just
provide Sir Richard with his own opportunity to escape . . .
__________________________ 'Elegant, witty and rapturously romantic'
KATIE FFORDE 'Utterly delightful' GUARDIAN 'Absolutely delicious tales
of Regency heroes. . . Utter, immersive escapism' SOPHIE KINSELLA
'Georgette Heyer's Regency romances brim with elegance, wit and
historical accuracy, and this is one of her finest and most
entertaining ... Escapism of the highest order' DAILY MAIL 'If you
haven't read Georgette Heyer yet, what a treat you have in store!'
HARRIET EVANS 'Georgette Heyer is unbeatable.' SUNDAY TELEGRAPH
Saturnalia May 02 2020 It is December 1681, and the words of Mr.
Baggot, the tithingman, terrify young William. William is living a
strange double life. By day he is a printer's apprentice living in a
white man's house. By night, he is Weetasket of the Narraganset tribe
who must risk Baggot's wrath to search for his lost brother. Then
comes the winter celebration of the Saturnalia-the ancient Roman
holiday on which masters and slaves trade roles. Will William's
secrets be revealed? And what dark deeds of others will be brought to
light on this fateful night?
The Private World of Georgette Heyer Oct 07 2020 As an
internationally bestselling phenomenon and queen of the Regency
Romance, Georgette Heyer is one of the most beloved historical
novelists. With this biography we catch a glimpse into Georgette
Heyer's world, and that of her most memorable characters. It describes
a formidable and energetic woman, with an impeccable sense of style.
The Unfinished Clue Oct 31 2022 The stabbing of irascible General Sir
Arthur Billington-Smith fails to stir up grief in anyone - least of
all his family, which is no wonder considering the way he had treated
them all during the fateful weekend. He had disinherited his son,
humiliated his wife, refused to help his financially stricken nephew
and made no secret of his loathing for his son's fiance, a cabaret
dancer. Inspector Harding picks his way through a mass of familial
discontent to find the culprit - and find much more besides. 'Miss
Heyer's characters are an abiding delight to me... I have seldom met
people to whom I have taken so violent a fancy from the word "Go"' Dorothy L. Sayers Fiction 009949373X 9780099493730 6.99
www.randomhouse.co.uk
The Masqueraders Nov 27 2019
Charity Girl Nov 19 2021 'Absolutely delicious tales of Regency
heroes . . . Utter, immersive escapism' SOPHIE KINSELLA 'I could

mainline Heyer's Regency romances until the end of time and still not
get bored . . . Georgette Heyer is perfect lockdown escapism' INDIA
KNIGHT _______________________ Charity Steane has nothing in the world
but hope. Escaping a miserable life under her tyrannical aunt, she
decides to take her chances with her estranged grandfather in London.
Now it's just a matter of finding him... And as a 'charity girl', with
no dowry and no options, hope can only get her so far. But with the
help of the dashing and kind-hearted Desford and his dearest friend
Hetta, it seems like Charity's fortunes might be about to change. That
is, until the surprise appearance of a long-lost relative throws
things into chaos, and suddenly the three friends find themselves
surrounded by blackmail and scandal. Will their efforts to do right by
each other plunge them all into ruin? _______________________ 'One of
my perennial comfort authors. Heyer's books are as incisively witty
and quietly subversive as any of Jane Austen's' JOANNE HARRIS
Behold, Here's Poison Apr 24 2022 Georgette Heyer's brilliant and
highly acclaimed series of detective novels When Gregory Matthews,
patriarch of the Poplars is found dead one morning, imperious Aunt
Harriet blames it on the roast duck he ate for supper. After all, she
had warned him about his blood pressure. But a post-mortem determines
that the cause of death is much more sinister. Murder. By poison.
Suspicion falls immediately amongst his bitter, quarrelsome family.
Each has a motive; each, opportunity. It falls to Superintendent
Hannasyde to sift through all the secrets and lies and discover just
who killed Gregory Matthews, before the killer strikes again...
A Blunt Instrument Jul 16 2021 Georgette Heyer's brilliant and highly
acclaimed series of detective novels When Ernest Fletcher is found
bludgeoned to death in his study, everyone is shocked and mystified:
Ernest was well-liked and respected, so who would have a motive for
killing him? Enter Superintendent Hannasyde who, with consummate
skill, begins to uncover the complexities of Fletcher's life. It seems
the real Fletcher was far from the gentleman he pretended to be. There
is, in fact, no shortage of people who wanted him dead. Then, a second
murder is committed, with striking similarities to the first, giving a
grotesque twist to a very unusual case.
Why Shoot a Butler? Aug 24 2019 A New York Times and USA Today
Bestseller! "Miss Heyer's characters and dialogue are an abiding
delight to me." —Dorothy L. Sayers Every family has secrets, but the
Fountains' are turning deadly? On a dark night, along a lonely country
road, barrister Frank Amberley stops to help a young lady in distress
and discovers a sports car with a corpse behind the wheel. The girl
protests her innocence, and Amberley believes her?at least until he
gets drawn into the mystery and the clues incriminating Shirley Brown
begin to add up? In an English country-house murder mystery with a
twist, it's the butler who's the victim, every clue complicates the
puzzle, and the bumbling police are well-meaning but completely

baffled. Fortunately, in ferreting out a desperate killer, amateur
sleuth Amberley is as brilliant as he is arrogant, but this time he's
not sure he wants to know the truth? PRAISE FOR WHY SHOOT A BUTLER?
"If genteel mysteries are your cup of tea, you have here a steaming
teapot just waiting to be poured."— Bestsellers "Georgette Heyer is
second to none."— Sunday Times "Heyer is an author to read ? this
means you!"—New York Herald Tribune "Sharp, clear, and witty"— New
Yorker
Powder and Patch Sep 05 2020
Frederica Sep 17 2021 'Absolutely delicious tales of Regency heroes .
. . Utter, immersive escapism' SOPHIE KINSELLA 'I could mainline
Heyer's Regency romances until the end of time and still not get bored
. . . Georgette Heyer is perfect lockdown escapism' INDIA KNIGHT
______________________________ Vernon Alverstoke sees no reason to put
himself out for anyone. But when a distant connection asks for help,
he is quickly plunged into one drama after another by the disorderly
Merriville family. Surprisingly, he finds himself far from bored especially when he encounters their strong-minded daughter, Frederica.
However, she seems far more concerned with her family's welfare than
his romantic advances... ______________________________ 'One of my
perennial comfort authors. Heyer's books are as incisively witty and
quietly subversive as any of Jane Austen's' JOANNE HARRIS 'There is no
one better at intelligent effervescence than Heyer. All her books are
utter bliss' ANNA MURPHY, TIMES Pick of the Month 'Sparkling'
INDEPENDENT ON SUNDAY
Death in the Stocks May 26 2022 A moonlit night. A sleeping village.
And an unaccountable murder... An English bobbie returning from night
patrol finds a corpse in evening dress locked in the stocks on the
village green. He identifies the body immediately. Andrew Vereker was
not a well-loved man, and narrowing down the suspects is not going to
be an easy job. The Vereker family are corrupt and eccentric -and
hardly cooperative ... It's another case for the resourceful
Superintendent Hannasyde, who sets off on the trail of a killer so
cunning that even his consummate powers of detection are tested to
their limits...
The Convenient Marriage Aug 17 2021 _____________ ‘One of my
perennial comfort authors. Heyer’s books are as incisively witty and
quietly subversive as any of Jane Austen’s’ Joanne Harris
_____________ Horry Winwood doesn’t play by the rules. So when her
family are near ruin and her sister is about to enter a loveless
marriage to a wealthy man to settle the family debts, young and
headstrong Horry proposes to marry him in her sister's place. As her
new husband's attentions fall elsewhere, Horry begins to feel
increasingly unhappy. Then she meets the attractive and dangerous Lord
Lethbridge and her days suddenly become more exciting. But there is
bad blood between Horry's husband and her new acquaitnance, and as

complications and deceptions mount, the social tangle grows ever
trickier to unpick. Will Horry’s gamble cost her everything she holds
most dear? _____________ WHY READERS LOVE GEORGETTE HEYER AND THE
CONVENIENT MARRIAGE: "Handsome hero, beautiful heroine, nasty baddie,
beautiful gowns and all misunderstandings sorted out by the last page.
If you've never read Georgette Heyer before - why?" "This was my first
Georgette Heyer novel and I thoroughly enjoyed it! The story concerns
love and marriage, trust and friendship, gossip and dastardly deeds,
insult and revenge, misunderstandings and mishaps." "You really find
yourself getting inside the characters and caring about them." "These
Regency novels of Georgette Heyer are a constant delight and in a
world class of their own. They can all be re-read time and time again"
"This book brings the period to life... the description of the dresses
and carriages makes you imagine you the scenes vividly" "Her attention
to detail brings the pages alive and you can imagine yourself back in
Regency England for a couple of hours. Absolutely love her books!"
"Heyer is the queen of this genre." "Packed with entertainment, good
historical detail and all the twists and turns." "A story which has
everything: romance, highwaymen, duels at dawn and countless parties"
Why Shoot a Butler? Feb 20 2022 Second to none in her ability to make
detective stories, Georgette Heyer is queen of the genre. It is a
complete mystery why anyone would choose to murder the trusted old
butler of Norton Manor. Barrister turned amateur detective, Frank
Amberley, has reason to suspect that the shooting involves the nervy
young lady discovered at the scene of the crime, a snooping gentleman
in the halls of Greythorne and then a second dead body. A dramatic
tale of upstairs, downstairs and family secrets.
The Unknown Ajax Dec 29 2019 "Wonderful entertainment from first page
to last." ? Chicago Sunday Tribune A past dispute . . . When the
irascible Lord Darracott's eldest son dies unexpectedly, the noble
family must accept their estranged Yorkshire cousin as heir apparent.
They are convinced he will prove to be a sadly vulgar person, but
nothing could have prepared the beleaguered family for the arrival of
Major Hugo Darracott . . . A present deception . . . His clever and
beautiful cousin Anthea is sure there's more to the gentle giant than
Hugo's innocent blue eyes and broad Yorkshire brogue would lead one to
believe. But even she doesn't guess what he's capable of, until a
family crisis arises and only Hugo can preserve the family's honor,
leading everybody on a merry chase in the process . . . What Readers
Say: "What Heyer does best: comedy, engaging characters, and excellent
writing." "A very enjoyable romp with a positively masterly
denouement." "Georgette Heyer reaches the pinnacle of her skill with
this book." "Among the best of Heyer's Regency novels ? very, very
funny." "The pitch-perfect comedy, as the Ajax takes the reins of the
family, is fantastic." Georgette Heyer wrote over fifty novels,
including Regency romances, mysteries, and historical fiction. She was

known as the Queen of Regency romance, and was legendary for her
research, historical accuracy, and her extraordinary plots and
characterizations.
Regency Buck Mar 24 2022 IF YOU LOVE BRIDGERTON, YOU'LL LOVE
GEORGETTE HEYER! 'Probably the best book ever written' ANTONIA FRASER
'A rollicking good read that will be of particular joy to Bridgerton
viewers ... the permanent glister of scandal [...] ties the whole
thing together' INDEPENDENT __________________________ Beautiful
heiress Judith Taverner has her pick of London suitors. But her luck
takes a turn for the worse when her hapless brother, Peregrine,
becomes the target of a would-be-assassin. To Judith's great
annoyance, their mysterious guardian - the handsome Earl of Worth seems far more intent on wooing her than saving her brother, but all
is not as it seems... When the truth is revealed, Judith will finally
discover if the Earl is after her money or her heart.
__________________________ 'Elegant, witty and rapturously romantic'
KATIE FFORDE 'Utterly delightful' GUARDIAN 'Fabulously witty' STEPHEN
FRY '[My] generation's Julia Quinn' ADJOA ANDOH, star of Bridgerton,
in RED 'One of my perennial comfort authors. Heyer's books are as
incisively witty and quietly subversive as any of Jane Austen's'
JOANNE HARRIS 'Absolutely delicious tales of Regency heroes. . .
Utter, immersive escapism' SOPHIE KINSELLA 'Georgette Heyer's Regency
romances brim with elegance, wit and historical accuracy, and this is
one of her finest and most entertaining ... Escapism of the highest
order' DAILY MAIL 'If you haven't read Georgette Heyer yet, what a
treat you have in store!' HARRIET EVANS 'Georgette Heyer is
unbeatable.' SUNDAY TELEGRAPH
Venetia Jun 14 2021 In all her twenty-five years, lovely Venetia
Lanyon has never been further than Harrogate, nor enjoyed the
attentions of any but her two wearisomely persistent suitors. Then, in
one extraordinary encounter, she meets a neighbour she only knows by
reputation - the infamous Lord Damerel - and before she knows better,
is egging on a libertine whose way of life has scandalised the North
Riding for years.
The Foundling Apr 12 2021 IF YOU LOVE BRIDGERTON, YOU'LL LOVE
GEORGETTE HEYER! 'A rollicking good read that will be of particular
joy to Bridgerton viewers ... the permanent glister of scandal [...]
ties the whole thing together' INDEPENDENT 'My generation's Julia
Quinn' ADJOA ANDOH, star of Bridgerton, in RED 'One of my perennial
comfort authors. Heyer's books are as incisively witty and quietly
subversive as any of Jane Austen's' JOANNE HARRIS
__________________________ Gilly Ware, the shy young Duke of Sale, has
never known his parents. Instead, he has endured twenty-four years of
pampering and pandering from his uncle and valet, which he accepts
without quarrel. But his natural diffidence conceals a rebellious
spirit, and when Gilly hears of Belinda, the beautiful foundling who

appears to be blackmailing his cousin, he absconds with glee. Yet no
sooner has he entered this new and dangerous world than he is plunged
into a frenzy of intrigue, kidnap and adventure . . .
__________________________ 'Elegant, witty and rapturously romantic'
KATIE FFORDE 'Utterly delightful' GUARDIAN 'Absolutely delicious tales
of Regency heroes. . . Utter, immersive escapism' SOPHIE KINSELLA
'Georgette Heyer's Regency romances brim with elegance, wit and
historical accuracy, and this is one of her finest and most
entertaining ... Escapism of the highest order' DAILY MAIL 'If you
haven't read Georgette Heyer yet, what a treat you have in store!'
HARRIET EVANS 'Georgette Heyer is unbeatable.' SUNDAY TELEGRAPH
Black Sheep Dec 21 2021 IF YOU LOVE BRIDGERTON, YOU'LL LOVE GEORGETTE
HEYER! 'A rollicking good read that will be of particular joy to
Bridgerton viewers ... the permanent glister of scandal [...] ties the
whole thing together' INDEPENDENT 'One of my perennial comfort
authors. Heyer's books are as incisively witty and quietly subversive
as any of Jane Austen's' JOANNE HARRIS __________________________
Abigail Wendover has no time for love. She is far too busy protecting
her niece, who has fallen madly in love with a suspected fortunehunter. But her efforts become vastly more complicated with the
arrival of Miles Calverleigh, the black sheep of his family - a
reckless bachelor with a scandalous past. Abby soon discovers that,
despite successfully managing her niece's love life, she has far less
control over her own unruly heart. __________________________ '[My]
generation's Julia Quinn' ADJOA ANDOH, star of Bridgerton, in RED
'Elegant, witty and rapturously romantic' KATIE FFORDE 'Utterly
delightful' GUARDIAN 'Absolutely delicious tales of Regency heroes. .
. Utter, immersive escapism' SOPHIE KINSELLA 'Georgette Heyer's
Regency romances brim with elegance, wit and historical accuracy, and
this is one of her finest and most entertaining ... Escapism of the
highest order' DAILY MAIL 'If you haven't read Georgette Heyer yet,
what a treat you have in store!' HARRIET EVANS 'Georgette Heyer is
unbeatable.' SUNDAY TELEGRAPH
Maulever Hall Jun 02 2020 "Madly readable." - Sunday Telegraph
Marianne wakes with no memory and no idea who she is or where she was
going - a name on her brooch the only clue to her identity. Lost,
penniless, and convinced she's being followed, she pleads for help at
the nearest village and is taken in by a lonely widow at her grand
country home, Maulever Hall. An unexpected visit from the widow's
aloof son and his soon-to-be-betrothed, Lady Heverdon, leaves Marianne
desperate for answers. They suspect Marianne has come into their lives
under false pretences, but, the longer she spends with Lady Heverdon,
the more Marianne becomes convinced that the opposite may be true. As
Marianne finds herself growing closer to the enigmatic Mark
Mauleverer, she begins to wonder whether her arrival at Maulever Hall
had more to do with fate than chance.

Hangman's Holiday Dec 09 2020 "Hangman's Holiday" by Dorothy L.
Sayers. Published by Good Press. Good Press publishes a wide range of
titles that encompasses every genre. From well-known classics &
literary fiction and non-fiction to forgotten?or yet undiscovered
gems?of world literature, we issue the books that need to be read.
Each Good Press edition has been meticulously edited and formatted to
boost readability for all e-readers and devices. Our goal is to
produce eBooks that are user-friendly and accessible to everyone in a
high-quality digital format.
The Quiet Gentleman Jan 22 2022 If you love Bridgerton, you'll love
Georgette Heyer! 'The greatest writer who ever lived' ANTONIA FRASER
'A rollicking good read that will be of particular joy to Bridgerton
viewer!' INDEPENDENT 'Heyer's books are as incisively witty and
quietly subversive as any of Jane Austen's' JOANNE HARRIS
_____________ Returning home from the battle of Waterloo to claim his
title as the new Seventh Earl of St Erth, Gervase Frant is met with
surprising hostility from his family. Only Theo, a cousin even quieter
than himself, is there to greet him - and when he meets his stepmother
and young half-brother he detects open disappointment that he survived
the wars. The tensions in the household only worsen as the beautiful
Mariann, the intended bride of Gervase's half-brother, catches his eye
- and his heart. Gervase may be off the battlefield, but his life is
still threatened, as it becomes increasingly clear that someone wants
him dead... _____________ Readers love The Quiet Gentleman ... *****
'Absolutely nothing beats a Heyer Regency romance for the sheer
enjoyment factor and witty, intelligent humor.' ***** 'Love, love,
love! Ahhh, Heyer does it again.' ***** 'Excellent Heyer romance, with
a bit of mystery thrown in.' ***** 'There's lots to laugh at in this
book and a mystery as well. Thoroughly enjoyable.' ***** 'Loved it!
One of my top three Heyers, in fact, my no. 1.'
No Wind of Blame Jul 28 2022 Sparkling characterisation and inventive
plots from one of the best known and beloved detective novelists of
all time. Tragedy befalls the Carter family following an eventful
visit from a Russian prince and a scandalous blackmail letter. The
murder of Wally Carter generates a bewildering mystery - how does one
shoot a man crossing a narrow bridge without being near the murder
weapon when it is fired? The superlatively analytical Inspector
Hemingway reveals his unnerving talent for solving a fiendish problem.
False Colours Feb 08 2021 "Reading Georgette Heyer is the next best
thing to reading Jane Austen."-Publishers Weekly A missing twin
Something is very wrong, and the Honourable Christopher "Kit" Fancot
can sense it. Kit returns to London on leave from the diplomatic
service to find that his twin brother Evelyn has disappeared and his
extravagant mother's debts have mounted alarmingly. A quick-minded
heiress The Fancot family's fortunes are riding on Evelyn's marriage
to the self-possessed Cressy Stavely, and her formidable grandmother's

approval of the match. If Evelyn fails to meet the Dowager Lady
Stavely in a few days as planned, the betrothal could be off. A
fortune in the balance When the incorrigible Lady Fancot persuades her
son to impersonate his twin (just for one night, she promises) the
masquerade sets off a tangled sequence of events that engage Kit's
heart far more deeply than he'd ever anticipated with his brother's
fiancée-who might know much more about what's going on than she cares
to reveal... "A writer of great wit and style... I've read her books
to ragged shreds." -Kate Fenton, Daily Telegraph Georgette Heyer
(1902?1974) wrote over fifty novels, including Regency romances,
mysteries, and historical fiction. She was known as the Queen of
Regency romance, and was legendary for her research, historical
accuracy, and her extraordinary plots and characterizations.
They found him dead Aug 29 2022
Mortmain Hall Jun 22 2019 A Gothic remaking of the classic country
house murder mystery.
Cousin Kate Aug 05 2020 If you love Bridgerton, you'll love Georgette
Heyer! 'The greatest writer who ever lived' Antonia Fraser 'My
generation's Julia Quinn' Adjoa Andoh 'Utterly delightful' Guardian
'If you haven't read Georgette Heyer yet, what a treat you have in
store' Harriet Evans ______________ Tragically left an orphan after
her father's death, Kate Malvern is taken under the wing of her
forbidding aunt Minerva and brought to the grand house of Staplewood,
where Minerva rules the roost. Her uncle lives in one wing, while her
handsome, moody cousin occupies another; guests are few and far
between, and even family dinners are rigidly formal. But the sudden
arrival of Cousin Philip throws Minerva's control over the household
into doubt, and soon Kate begins to suspect the shocking reason for
Minerva's generosity. She has no-one to confide in but Cousin Philip
who - for reasons unknown - seems to have taken an unaccountable
dislike to her... A rich and classic Regency Romance, Cousin Kate is
replete with the sparkling humour, memorable characters and intricate
plots that will delight Heyer fans the world over. ______________
Readers love Cousin Kate ... ***** 'Great read with gothic flare!'
***** 'If you love a good romance, you can't go wrong with a Georgette
Heyer novel.' ***** 'I truly enjoyed this and will read more Heyer
novels with pleasure. ***** 'A delightful read from start to finish.
***** 'Second, in my opinion, only to Jane Austen.'
Hello from the Gillespies Oct 26 2019 For the last thirty years,
Angela Gillespie's annual Christmas letter has been full of her
family's triumphs. But this year Angela surprises everyone, including
herself - she tells the truth. Angela's husband is in the throes of a
mid-life crisis. Her grown-up daughters are more out of control than
ever. And her youngest child spends all of his time talking to an
imaginary friend. With fantasy thoughts of a life before marriage and
motherhood becoming more than just an innocent daydream, Angela's real

life is slowly slipping out of focus. But, as the repercussions of her
ruthlessly honest letter begin to pile up, a shocking event takes
Angela from her family, and she realises she should have been more
careful of what she wished for
Death of an Old Goat Jan 28 2020 Professor Belville-Smith had bored
university audiences in England with the same lecture for fifty years.
Now he was crossing the Australian continent, doing precisely the
same. Never before had the reaction been so extreme, however, for
shortly after an undistinguished appearance at Drummondale University,
the doddering old professor is found brutally murdered. As Police
Inspector Royle (who had never actually had to solve a crime before)
probes the possible motives of the motley crew of academics who drink
their way through the dreary days at Drummondale and as he
investigates the bizarre behavior of some worthy locals, a hilarious,
highly satirical portrait of life down under emerges.
Instead of the Thorn Jul 04 2020 'Instead of the Thorn' is one of
Georgette Heyer’s early novels. It follows Elizabeth Arden, a young
woman raised by a cold, distant father and a prim, proper aunt.
Unsurprisingly Elizabeth comes of age with no sense of how to make her
way in the world or what will make her happy. At a young age she
marries a man she does not love and embarks on a life that does not
fulfill her. Her wedding night on her marriage is a complete disaster.
After a time she separates from her husband and tries to make her way
in the world. To start she is little more than a spoiled girl, but as
the book unfolds Elizabeth struggles to become her own person and is
surprised by just who she is and what she wants. A thoroughly
satisfying novel.
Envious Casca Jan 10 2021 Also published as A CHRISTMAS PARTY It is
no ordinary Christmas at Lexham Manor. Six holiday guests find
themselves the suspects of a murder enquiry when the old Scrooge,
Nathaniel Herriad, who owns the substantial estate, is found stabbed
in the back. whilst the delicate matter of inheritance could be the
key to this crime, the real conundrum is how any of the suspects could
have entered the locked room to commit this foul deed. For Inspector
Hemingway of Scotland Yard, 'tis the season to find whodunit.
Sprig Muslin Mar 12 2021 IF YOU LOVE BRIDGERTON, YOU'LL LOVE
GEORGETTE HEYER! 'A rollicking good read that will be of particular
joy to Bridgerton viewers ... the permanent glister of scandal [...]
ties the whole thing together' INDEPENDENT 'My generation's Julia
Quinn' ADJOA ANDOH, star of Bridgerton, in RED 'One of my perennial
comfort authors. Heyer's books are as incisively witty and quietly
subversive as any of Jane Austen's' JOANNE HARRIS
__________________________ When Lady Hester Theale learns Sir Gareth
Ludlow is planning to propose to her, she knows she cannot accept.
Hester senses that his heart lies elsewhere - so when Sir Gareth
arrives at her home with beautiful Amanda Smith in tow, it seems to

confirm her worst fears. Yet all is not as it seems - Amanda is in
fact a runaway; Gareth's mission is to get her home safely. However,
Amanda's startlingly lively imagination proves to be more than he had
bargained for . . . __________________________ 'Elegant, witty and
rapturously romantic' KATIE FFORDE 'Utterly delightful' GUARDIAN
'Absolutely delicious tales of Regency heroes. . . Utter, immersive
escapism' SOPHIE KINSELLA 'Georgette Heyer's Regency romances brim
with elegance, wit and historical accuracy, and this is one of her
finest and most entertaining ... Escapism of the highest order' DAILY
MAIL 'If you haven't read Georgette Heyer yet, what a treat you have
in store!' HARRIET EVANS 'Georgette Heyer is unbeatable.' SUNDAY
TELEGRAPH
Lady Of Quality Nov 07 2020 IF YOU LOVE BRIDGERTON, YOU'LL LOVE
GEORGETTE HEYER! 'A rollicking good read that will be of particular
joy to Bridgerton viewers ... the permanent glister of scandal [...]
ties the whole thing together' INDEPENDENT '[My] generation's Julia
Quinn' ADJOA ANDOH, star of Bridgerton, in RED 'One of my perennial
comfort authors. Heyer's books are as incisively witty and quietly
subversive as any of Jane Austen's' JOANNE HARRIS
__________________________ Annis Wychwood delights in her
independence. Beautiful, rich and far too busy for love, she has
turned down the advances of many a hopeful suitor. But when she
becomes entangled in the affairs of a runaway heiress, she encounters
the girl's guardian, the notorious Oliver Carleton. While Oliver may
be a reckless and uncivil rogue, Annis can't help but be drawn towards
his wild ways . . . __________________________ 'Elegant, witty and
rapturously romantic' KATIE FFORDE 'Utterly delightful' GUARDIAN
'Absolutely delicious tales of Regency heroes. . . Utter, immersive
escapism' SOPHIE KINSELLA 'Georgette Heyer's Regency romances brim
with elegance, wit and historical accuracy, and this is one of her
finest and most entertaining ... Escapism of the highest order' DAILY
MAIL 'If you haven't read Georgette Heyer yet, what a treat you have
in store!' HARRIET EVANS 'Georgette Heyer is unbeatable.' SUNDAY
TELEGRAPH
And Then There Was No One May 14 2021 The writer and professional
controversialist Gustav Slavorigin is murdered in the small Swiss town
of Meiringen during its annual Sherlock Holmes Festival, his body
discovered with an arrow through the heart. With a price of ten
million dollars on Slavorigin's head, almost none of the Festival's
guests can be regarded as above suspicion. Except Evadne Mount, of
course, the stubborn amateur sleuth and bestselling crime novelist
from Gilbert Adair's The Act of Roger Murgatroyd and A Mysterious
Affair of Style. Neither of those two cases, however, prepared her for
the jaw-dropping twists of this new investigation, which climaxes at
Meiringen's principal tourist attraction, the Reichenbach Falls - the
site of Holmes's fatal confrontation with his nemesis, Moriarty . . .

Mr. Darcy's Dream Feb 29 2020 From the author of Mr. Darcy's
Daughters, the delightful escapades of the Darcy family continue with
an enchanting story set at Pride and Prejudice's Pemberley. When
Phoebe, a young niece of Pride and Prejudice's Mr. Darcy, is shattered
by an unhappy romance, she retreats to Pemberley and is joined by kindhearted Louisa Bingley, unmarried after three London seasons. Once the
young ladies are situated in the house, several handsome strangers
also arrive -- all hopeful of winning the girls' hearts. As
preparations for the ball which Mr. and Mrs. Darcy are to give at
Pemberley gain momentum, mischief and love triangles abound, making
life as difficult as possible for anyone connected with the Darcy
family. Populated with authentic characters firmly rooted in Jane
Austen's mores and stylistic traditions, Mr. Darcy's Dream has an
unforgettable combination of romance, societal scandals, friendship,
family, and marriage.
Barren Corn Jul 24 2019
The Twilight Hour Sep 25 2019 Secrets and memories collide in The
Twilight Hour, the new novel from bestselling author Nicci Gerrard.
'Be with me now, at the twilight hour. When the light fails.' 'I'm
here.' 'Tell me.' 'What shall I tell you?' 'Tell me about us, when we
were young. What was it like? What was I like then?' Eleanor Lee has
lived a fiercely independent existence for over ninety years, but now
it's time to tidy her life away - books, photographs, paintings,
letters - a lifetime of possessions all neatly boxed up for the last
time. But amongst them there are some things that must be kept hidden.
And, nearing blindness, Eleanor needs help to uncover them before her
children and grandchildren do. Peter, a young man with a broken heart
who feels as lost as Eleanor's past, is employed to help with this
task. And together they uncover traces of another life - words and
photographs telling a story of forbidden love, betrayal, passion,
grief and self-sacrifice, which Eleanor must visit one last time. By
speaking her memories out loud, and releasing the secrets of her past,
Eleanor can finally lay them to rest. To honour them at last, and
protect those who must never know. Praise for Nicci Gerrard:
'Beguiling, poignant, wonderful' Sunday Express 'Acutely observed and
beautifully written' Woman and Home 'Subtle, poignant and tremendously
skilful' Observer Nicci Gerrard writes for the Observer and is the coauthor, with Sean French, of the bestselling Nicci French thrillers.
She lives in Suffolk with her husband and four children. Her novels
Things We Knew Were True, Solace, The Moment You Were Gone, The Winter
House and Missing Persons are all published by Penguin and received
rave reviews.
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